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Voting by mail is a gift to Oregonians and democracy. We can vote regardless of weather, 
distance from a drop box, limits on time and ability to travel or take time off work or caring for 
our children. The only reason for legislators to eliminate voting by mail is if they are afraid of the 
outcome if lots of people vote. Or they are afraid of defying Trump and Musk.  
 
I encourage Oregon legislators to listen to Oregon’s voters and not capitulate to the extremist 
anti-voting agenda.  Courage is contagious. Dissent is patriotic. Please vote NO on this anti-
voting bill. 
 
Laurel Caplan 
Astoria, Oregon 


